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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Draft Urban Forest Plan Now Available  
 
The department published the Draft Urban Forest Plan, a document that provides a 
vision and strategy to address the challenges facing the City’s street trees. The 
Draft Urban Forest Plan (Phase 1: Street Trees) identifies policies and strategies to 
proactively manage, maintain and grow the City’s street tree population. The 
proposed strategies include a mix of actions the City and its community partners 
can take to support the vision of creating an expanded, healthy and thriving urban 
forest. 
 
The department is accepting input and opinion on the Draft Urban Forest Plan until 
Friday, February 21

st
. To view the plan, visit http://urbanforest.sfplanning.org.  

 
 
 

 
 
San Francisco Planning Department Launched the Railyard Alternatives and I-280 Boulevard 
Feasibility Study Project 
 
SF Planning Department launched the Railyard Alternatives and I-280 Boulevard Feasibility Study 
program by releasing a Request for Proposal (RFP) for transportation consultants to conduct the study. 
This multi-agency program will study the current transportation developments and infrastructure in the 
City, develop visual and conceptual designs, and establish promising alternatives for the area including 
and around the existing 4th & King Caltrain Railyard.  
 
Proposals for the Railyard Alternatives and I-280 Boulevard Feasibility Study will be accepted until 
February 28, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. After which time, the City will evaluate the proposals submitted by 
transportation consultants. 
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